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July 22, 1983

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I have been asked to write in support of the teacher Rajneesh
in his efforts to remain in this country. I am not personally.
acquainted with him, and my way of teaching is very different,
but it is apparent to me that his message is very meaningful to
large numbers of people and that he meets their needs.

Therefore, so long as the basic laws of our country are
being observed, I would hope that the teacher Rajneesh would be
allowed to remain in this country to teach as he deems appropriate.
I believe this would be in keeping with the principles upon which
our country is founded.

Respectfully submitted,

(et L2 Fhern

Director, Diamond Sangha
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